Westone

December 17, 2021

To whom it may concern,

In reviewing 490 packs of Westone™ Silicone Singles with the lot numbers 8271, 8272,
8273, 8274, 8275 showing an expiration date of 3/31/22, these were shipped from
Westone™ in the months of July and August, which is within our procedure of shipping
products at least 6 months before expiration.

However, review of the Westone™ Silicone Singles with the lot numbers 8271, 8272,

8273, 8274, 8275 show an expiration date of 3/31/22. This is an error made in the
printing process. The correct expiration date for these lot numbers is 3/31/23.

Sincerely,

John Carroll
Supply Chain Manager
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